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William McDowell <wmcdowell@natickma.org> Fri, Mar 15, 2019 at 12:02 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, "Cosby, Christine M" <christine.cosby@eversource.com>,
philip.bartlett@eversource.com

To All:
 
The Town and Eversource met on-site today to speak about the proposed pole location on Sunshine Street.
 
The proposed pole location was not within the right of way which is only 20' in width. The Town does not have the
authority to consider or grant the location as proposed.
 
I recommended to Philip that the requested BOS meeting for Monday 3/18 be postponed until the location could be
clarified. As proposed, the pole location was on private property.
 
Christine, unless you have other matters before the board, I don't believe there is any reason for you to appear. If the
Selectmen maintain this item on the agenda I can explain why the request has been withdrawn.
 
Trish, I don't know whether you remove this from the agenda or let it remain. The proposed location is not on Town
property.
 
If anyone has any questions, please give me a call at 774-270-5872
 
 
William E. McDowell, PE
Town Engineer
Natick Department of Public Works
75 West Street
Natick, MA  01760 
 
508-647-6400 x 2015

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Fri, Mar 15, 2019 at 12:03 PM
To: William McDowell <wmcdowell@natickma.org>

Thanks so much Bill. Have a great weekend!
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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